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Next NRA meeting: 
17 Pokohiwi Road  

Thursday 15th April 
7:30pm - all association 

members welcome. 

Upcoming Events 

Recycling Weekend: (weekend of) 1st & 2nd May 

Residents can put out household goods, toys, garden equipment, pieces of  furniture, and 

other bric-a-brac that other residents can pick up and reuse. Help yourself  to anything 

clearly free to a good home. Anything remaining at the end of  the weekend (3rd May) 

should be taken back in, and if  there is bad weather, please don’t put anything outside. 

Inorganic Collection Day: Saturday 8th May 

Bring your inorganic goods to the collection bin at 145 Normandale Road  
after 9:00am. Please do not put anything in the bins before that time.  

Cost:  Free to association members who have paid their subscription for 2020/21; 

 $5 cash for non-members (or pay your subs for 2020/21 prior to the day). 

REMINDER. There are certain items we cannot collect: 

CANNOT ACCEPT FOLLOWING ITEMS FOR INORGANIC COLLECTION 
Garden/household refuse, tyres, glass, paint, non recyclable materials, hazardous materials 
(especially medical waste) commercial/ excessive quantities of building and other waste. 

 
How to Pay Your Subs  

Bank - Westpac (Petone branch)  
Account Name - Normandale Residents Association  
Account Number - 03 0543 0200658 00  

$5 for the year, and please ensure that you give both your name and partial address - enough 
to identify who you are in the references Cheers! 

http://www.normandale.org.nz/


+  your local landscapers 
+  all landscape works  
    carried out               
+  from concept to   

    completion 
 

Blair 021 586385  
elements.landscape@xtra.co.nz 

 

No Job Too Small ! 
 

Cutting Edge 
 

Lawns, light landscaping, 
hedges, pruning, trimming 

 

Owner Operator James  
Selwood,  

Normandale  
resident 

Contact  
589 4717 

or  
0274 576 259 

 

 

Learn Kyokushin Karate in your 

neighbourhood! 
 

Self-confidence, respect, 

strength, discipline 
 

First 3 lessons free 

Adults and kids welcome 
 

Where: Wilson Grove 

Phone:   021 466 602  
 

For more information see 

huttvalleydojo.co.nz 

Quiz  

Word of the month: 

Prevaricate 

A. arriving late 

B. intention to leave 

C.speak/act evasively 

D.exit quickly 

 

Last-month's word:  

Eldritch 

A. one’s area of 

interest 

Local Business Spotlight: Waglands 

Our drama classes use improvisation, drama and 
storytelling to gently stretch the grey matter and keep  
the mind active and creative.  

FREE Social Drama Classes for Seniors  
No lines to learn, no audiences, just fun 

Waglands has risen to the Covid challenge, now offering you: 

• Enrichment Daycare beyond anything you have seen before: space, privacy, small 
friendly groups, dedicated small dog group play, and the NEW Native Bush Playground! 
 

• An Express Bus Service 

• Puppy Classes (starting after Easter) 

• Professional Training services 
And a whole new Holiday experience! 

  
Have a look behind the scenes: our Video Diaries are on Facebook/ Youtube. 

 Orienteering Hutt Valley (OHV) ran an orienteering event at Jubilee Park on the evening 
of  Wednesday 24 February as part of  the College Sport Wellington summer series. The 
event was also open to the public, and we had 94 competitors of  whom around 50 were 
school students. 
 

Orienteering is a sport which takes you to places that you may not otherwise go to. OHV 

has all of  the Hutt Valley mapped and we try to spread our events around, mainly to add 

variety and also so that competitors don’t become too familiar with the map. 

The last time we used Jubilee Park was November 2016, when we started on the other side 

of  the motorway. This time we started from the small grassed area above the park, on 

Normandale Rd. This made for a steep uphill finish, but it meant that both courses could 

criss-cross the tracks and terraces below (where grand houses once stood) to good effect. 

There was a control on an old stone chimney, a wall which was once a swimming pool, and 

another which was a fernery. 

Although our competitors would have been running (or walking at their best pace) 

hopefully we have taken them somewhere they haven’t been before and they will come back 

at another time and take time to explore the park fully 

 Simon Rea, Orienteering Hutt Valley 

Petone Library,  
Tuesdays 10.30am-12pm 
Morning Tea provided 
No need to book - just turn up 
Contact sallyjoanrichards@gmail.com or on 027 555 9699. 

Orienteering in Normandale 

mailto:sallyjoanrichards@gmail.com

